
From: Scott A Benhase [mailto:scott_benhase@juno.com]
Sent: Tuesday, January 29, 2013 10:25 AM
To: Meyers, Ruth
Subject: from Bishop Benhase
 
Ruth+

This is in reply to your request for information from bishops about the implementation of the GC approved
rite. I've attached my communication with the Diocese of Georgia and my discernment on how the rite will be
used in the Diocese. Please be in touch if you have any questions. 
 
In Christ,

+Scott
The Right Reverend Scott Anson Benhase
Bishop, Diocese of Georgia
611 East Bay Street, Savannah, Georgia 31401
912-236-4279
bishop@gaepiscopal.org
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